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The Community Expo started as a concept in 2018 following a visit to our 

region by the then Governor, the Honourable Kate Warner AC.  The Govenor 

was greeted by a handful of community groups gathered who showcased 

what they offered within our community.  Council planned to hold an event 

in March 2020 however, that event was cancelled due to Covid-19. Eventually 

we were able to commence planning again, resultuing in the 2023 Northern 

Midlands Community Expo. 

 

The prospectus received enthusiastic support and a total of 51 exhibitors were 

present on the day, demonstrating a range of vibrant, active organisations, 

groups, and clubs, proudly welcoming community members to visit their stall 

showcasing activities and the services they offer to the people in their 

municipality.  

 

 
 

Our objective was to highlight the many connections to be made within our 

own neighbourhoods, and the 2023 Community Expo was a great start.   
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

The Community Expo could not have happened without the enormous 

amount of work that has been undertaken by our Tourism and Events Officer 

Fiona Dewar.  I would also like to acknowledge the support provided by other 

staff helpers, and their families. 
 

You can help us improve future Community Expos’.  Select “Report an Issue” 

on our website home page northernmidlands.tas.gov.au/ and use 

“Community Expo” in the request title. 
 

Janet Lambert 

Acting Mayor 

https://northernmidlands.tas.gov.au/

